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From:

To:

Subject: therapeutic endorsements

Date: Wednesday, 21 September 2011 4:50:54 PM

I do believe that forcing everyone to do therapeutics is unfair. I have a family and work part time.
In 2019 I will still be practising and would not like to have to specify that I will complete
therapeutics to register.

We should have a choice about what we want specialise in and it may not be therapeutics.

I hope that you extend the time of the two tier system until 2040 when most of the optometrists
will then be retiring.

We deserve freedom of choice.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Royle
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